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Attention BBRGC Deer Hunters

Hey all this is just a friendly reminder to all that you Must fill out a Mandatory
Deer Hunt Survey form for the MNR annually. This information assists as another
tool used by the MNR in setting the harvest number for the following year. Of
bigger concern to all of us is that if you do not fill out your Mandatory Report you
will NOT be eligible to hunt on Ontario Next year. To avoid this | have contacted
the MNR and passed along the concern of some of our club members who were
unable to complete this Mandatory Survey/Report. Here is the answer from the
MNR:

The unique number is on the post card survey mailed to the client. If the client cannot
locate his card, they contact the NRISC (1-800-387-7011) and someone will assist the
client in locating the number.

So please just be patient and when you post card survey appears in your mail
complete the survey®© As stated above if you do not receive your card or have
misplaced it the number above will get you in a position to complete your survey
in time.

Also for the Archers remember that you have 30 days after the end of the hunting
season to have your tree stands removed for the field. A failure to do so will be a
breech in the policy provided by Base Operations and will result in you have to
answer for not getting this done in time and or having restrictions, administrative
or disciplinary actions taken against you.



Good luck with your hunting until seasons end and Have a safe and happy Holiday
Season

Best Regards
The Hunting Directors of the BBRGC Executive Committee



